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The Saint John Police is requesting the public’s assistance locating a missing
youth.  

It is reported that: 

On Saturday,  January 25,  2025, Mackenize Pye,  14,  was reported missing to
police. She was last seen in the 400 block of Lancaster Ave on Saturday, January
25, 2025, at 12:51 p.m.  

Mackenize is described as 5’10,130 lbs with blond hair, she was last seen wearing
black leggings, a black “nike” jacket and brownish/red slippers.  

The Saint John Police and her family are concerned for her safety.  

https://saintjohnpolice.ca/missing-person-mackenize-pye-14/


We have received information that Mackenize may be in the Utopia area. 

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crimestoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.  
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